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Five vying to fill vacancy on Hiawatha City Commission
( KNZA)--Five candidates are seeking to fill a vacancy on the Hiawatha City
Commission.

The Hiawatha City Commission will hold a special meeting Thursday evening,
beginning at 5:35, to interview the candidates and appoint someone to fill the
vacant position of Commissioner of Streets and Parks.

The position came open after Becky Shamburg was sworn-in as mayor January
9th after winning election in November.

Seeking to fill Shamburg's unexpired term are former city commissioner Toni
Hull, Kevin Kneisley, Tom Martin, Bob Rahe and Laura Tollefson.

The individual appointed will fill a term expiring in January 2025. The position
will be up for election in November 2024.

Many Signals Communcations


